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1. As reported previously, BaSk and the Office of Institutional Research have been working together to review data related to student assessment, placement, enrollments and success.
a. November BaSk meeting reviewed:

Math and English Placement Trends and Subsequent Course Enrollment

b. February 24, 2010 BaSk meeting will review:

Success in English and Math By Repeater Status

c. All LPC is invited to attend. 
d. These Research Reports are available on the BaSk website

2. After reviewing the Research Report on Math and English Placement Trends and Subsequent Course Enrollment  the committee has identified:
a. A need for additional data.  Data has been run and will be presented on Feb. 24.
b. Data demonstrates that the majority of “students” do assess.  We can conclude that “mandatory assessment” would not appear to significantly increase strain on college.
c. Data demonstrates that the majority of students who assess do attempt Eng/Math in their first or second semester.

d. Efficacy of current assessment regarding particularly ESL and LRNS students was discussed.  Committee observes a lack of data for students who might assess between English and ESL/LRNS.  Pre-assessment information to better identify these students is needed. Feb 10 BaSk meeting will look to address this.
e. Transparency to students of current assessment was discussed. Pre-assessment information to improve transparency and better inform students is recommended. Feb 10 BaSk meeting will look to address this.
3. Basic Skills Budget has identified money that will be “rolled-over” from previous years.

a. This year’s budget will be augmented by these roll-over dollars. 

b. This will allow BaSk to fund some additional projects.

c. A Basic Skills Project Proposal Application will be coming forward from the committee by the end of February.  The application will provide a means for people or departments to apply for BS funding, as long as the proposals are in line with BaSk Goals.
